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From: Todd Astroth
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Comment for Meeting: Wednesday, February 19, 2025
Date: Monday, February 17, 2025 11:04:35 AM

You don't often get email from tastroth@mcpasd.k12.wi.us. Learn why this is important

Hello,

Regarding Agenda Item #86997, I'd like to add a request: 

For vehicles exiting the Beltline from the north side and turning left onto Mineral Point Road,
can you please consider realigning the left turn lane dashed striping so that the two lanes of
left turning traffic enter into the two NEW through lanes of Eastbound Mineral Point Road? 
Currently, the issue is that the leftmost of the two left turning lanes directs the driver into the
BRT Lane of Mineral Point Road which now forces the vehicle to merge right soon after
their turn.

Thanks,
Todd Astroth
School-level Data Analyst & Scheduler
Middleton High School
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